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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Alexandria to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  On Nov. 3, I represented the Libertarian Party as a member of a panel concerning the American election system.  The panel was part of a two-day conference sponsored by the Parliamentary Assembly of the Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe (OSCE PA).  The conference took place in Washington, D.C. on Nov. 3-4.
The panel, chaired by OSCE PA president George Tsereteli (member of Parliament of the Republic of Georgia), focused upon issues of election administration and associated legislation.  The other panelists were Brian Newby (executive director, Election Assistance Commission), Jon Greenbaum (chief counsel, Lawyers’ Committee for Civil Rights under Law), and Hans von Spakovsky (manager, Election Law Reform Initiative, Heritage Foundation).
2)  On Nov. 10, I addressed members of the Libertarian Party of Greater Manchester and the Greater Manchester Libertarians in Manchester, England.  The topic of my address was the status of Libertarian political activity in the U.S.
3)  I anticipate that I shall have several opportunities in 2019 to work with Libertarians in other countries.  I have already been invited to participate in conferences in Australia and Mongolia; in addition, I consider it very likely I’ll meet with Libertarians in Spain.

